
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR ENGINEERING SERVICES 

The Town of Amsterdam is requesting proposals from engineering firms to provide engineering services 

for study, planning and preliminary engineering of the Town sewer system. Respondents will be reviewed 

and selected according to the competitive proposal process based on technical skills, relevant experience 

and knowledge of grant/loan funded projects. Interested parties should contact the Town of Amsterdam 

for a complete copy of the RFQ at 518-842-7961. Qualification Statements will be accepted until 2:00 PM, 

February 20, 2023. Women-owned and minority-owned and Section 3 businesses are encouraged to 

submit responses to the RFQ. Qualification Statements are to be mailed to: Town of Amsterdam, Town 

Clerk, Linda Bartone-Hughes, 283 Manny’s Corners Road, Amsterdam NY, 12010; or submitted by e-mail: 

lhughes@townofamsterdam.org  
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